Anre Griffiths

" : : ‘ :
From: ' } Claire Cottrell <clairecottrell@live.co.uk>
Sent: 21 January 2013 17:10

To: Anne Griffiths

Subject: Birch Church

Thank you for your letter re the demolition of St Peters
it will be a sad moment as the Spire is a great land mark but the costs of keeping it are to great so i agree

it should be pulled down
Claire Cottrell



